Tracey A. Banks, MD.
Lori D. Halderman, MD.
Christi A. Kidd, MD.
Michon McCloud, MD.
Labeena Wajahat, MD.
Hannah Ashitey, MD, MPH.
Elizabeth Marley, CNM.
Holly Costello, CNM.
Breona Black, CNM.



Josie Roberts, CNM.
Chasity Roye, CNM.
Monica Konrad, CNM.
Letitia Gordon, CNM.
Angela Judson, CNM.
Jennifer Nuspel, NP-C.
Laura Kennedy, NP-C.
Jennifer Barbosa, NP-C.

August 18th, 2025

Josie Roberts, CNM 6609 Virginia Parkway McKinney, TX 75071

Dear Patients:

It's with mixed emotions that I write this letter to all the women I have had the pleasure of meeting and caring for during my journey at Adriatica Women's Health. My family and I have decided to follow our dreams, and we are relocating to the Pacific Northwest this September. I will cherish my memories of walking beside you through your pregnancies and seeing you welcome your sweet babies into this world. Your strength and endurance are awe inspiring! I will miss the relationships I have made with all of you - catching up on what has been going on in your lives, what you are planning for the following year, and seeing your kids grow. I was lucky to care for you, and I have been lucky to work with such an amazing group of providers at Adriatica.

I want to assure you that your care will continue without interruption. Our midwife team, or any Adriatica Women's Health provider of your choice, will be happy to continue caring for you. You also have the right to transfer your care to another provider outside our practice if you prefer.

If you choose to transfer, a signed authorization is required for us to release your medical records. The authorization form is available on our website at www.adriaticawomenshealth.com or you may request a copy from our office.

Adriatica Women's Health remains committed to supporting you during this transition and you can reach our team at 972-542-8884 with any questions.

Sincerely,

Josie Roberts, CNM